
Planning Board Meeting 

January 6 2021 

Lovell Maine 04051 

This was a recorded Zoom meeting 

Members present; Chairman Heinrich Wurm, Eugene Gordon, Jane Lansing, Richard Legere, Diane 

Carraciolo C.E.O. Alan Broyer and Kevin McDonald. 

Absent; Karen Bacciocchi . 

Also present; Sarah Clemmons. 

Meeting is called to order by Mr Wurm at 7:00pm 

Minutes; Motion by Mr Legere to approve, vote is unanimous. 

Old Business, Motion by Ms Lansing to accept the mission statement; vote is unanimous. 

                                 Mission Statement  

It is the mission of the Planning Board of Lovell Maine, to guide future growth and development in a 

manner that is environmentally sound, economically viable, and socially responsible, while protecting 

and conserving the towns rural atmosphere and the recreational values of its properties. 

Using the towns Zoning and Shoreline Ordinances and its Comprehensive Plan as its directive, the 

Planning Board serves the property owners of the Town of Lovell in a respectful manner adhering to the 

principles of impartiality , integrity, and professionalism. 

Stewart project, A permit by rule from the D.E.P. has been granted. The Board has the revegetation plan 

and the C.U. has been approved. This project will move forward in the Spring.  

New Business, Ron McAllister has officially retired and Alan Broyer is the new C.E.O. The Board wishes 

these gentlemen all the best in the furture. The Board would like to welcome Eugene Jordan as our 

newest member. Eugene's insight, opinions and knowledge are welcomed by the Board 

Motion by Ms Lansing to adjourn at 7:26 pm, vote is unanimous. 

The Boards next meeting will be February 2 2021 at 7:00pm 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald.  

 

 


